St. Vincent de Paul Society at Lourdes Needs Your Help

Sadly, some families will not be able to afford a Thanksgiving meal
this year. That’s why the St. Vincent de Paul Society at Lourdes is
once again organizing an effort to provide Thanksgiving meals to
deserving families in our neighborhood.

We are asking for your help in purchasing ingredients for the meal or
donating money so that the Society can purchase turkeys and hams.

Please help by purchasing the following items that provide a meal. You can bring
these ingredients in a labeled cardboard box or a canvas or plastic tote bag to any
Lourdes Mass on November 9*" or 10*" and November 16" or 17,

e 1 can cranberry sauce
e 2 boxes macaroni and cheese (2 six oz. boxes or 1 twelve o0z.)
e 2 boxes Jiffy cornbread mix (8.5 oz. size)
e 1 box Stovetop stuffing (6 oz. size)
e For green bean casserole:
o 1 can cream of mushroom soup
o 2cans green beans (14.5 oz.)
o 1 container French’s onions (2.8 o0z.)
e 1 jar of turkey gravy (12 oz.)
e 1 box instant mashed potatoes (16 oz.)
e 1 non-perishable dessert, i.e. cookies, candy, etc.
e For pumpkin pie:
o 1 can spiced pumpkin pie mix (spiced — 30 oz.)
o 1can Carnation evaporated milk (5 oz.)

o 1large graham cracker pie crust

We really appreciate your help in making this a nice Thanksgiving for our brothers and sisters
in Christ!
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Bring a friend and be a part of
great things to come!

Envisioning Our Future
Design Session #2

Learn how the vision for the new
church is taking form with your
input and feedback

O, 70  Connect with fellow parishioners
O‘,Q\'O and discuss preferences for the
O 5 O  exterior of the new church

Share your thoughts and ideas to
help shape our worship experience

Refreshments will be provided in the parish hall!
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Dear Friend in Christ,

The next National Collection for the Archdiocese for the Military Services, USA (AMS), is
scheduled for the weekend of 10 November 2019 (unless an alternate date has been selected by
a particular diocese). The AMS receives no funding from the U.S. Government or the U.S. Military,
has no parishes for a weekly in-pew collection, and must rely principally on private donations to
fund an annual operating budget of over $8.2 million.

Established by Saint John Paul IT in 1985, the AMS is responsible for providing the full range of
pastoral ministries available in all other U.S. dioceses to those serving in the United States Armed
Services, enrolled in U.S. Military Academies, undergoing treatment at any of the 153 Department
of Veterans Affairs Medical Centers, working in civilian jobs for the federal government beyond U.S.
borders, and for the families of these populations. In other words, the AMS is responsible for the
pastoral care of men, women, and children from all U.S. dioceses, who hail from all 50 States and
U.S. Territories - including members of your own parish.

I 'am grateful to the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops for its approval of the National
Collection taken in most dioceses every three years, the first in November 2013, and again in 2016.
Funds received from the 2013 and 2016 National Collections provided the means necessary for this
Archdiocese to continue to provide the same pastoral care readily available to the almost 1.8 million
AMS faithful spread across the globe who serve and who face constant transition and uncertainty.
The funds also made possible several new and important initiatives, including the first-ever Catholic
military marriage enrichment retreat and widespread certification of catechists at their installations:
to begin to build an endowment with a long-term goal of assuring a self-sustaining source of funding;
and to continue to underwrite the Co-Sponsored Seminarian Program which provides priests to
serve in dioceses across the U.S., and to serve as full-time Catholic military chaplains.

Please help me continue to provide priests for the Church and the military chaplaincy and to
minister to the Catholic military men and women, and their families, who are part of this global
Archdiocese - parishioners and families from your diocese — with a donation to the 2019 Triennial
National Collection for the AMS.

With sentiments of unwavering gratitude, I remain

Sincerely in Christ,

L Pl

(The Most Reverend) Timothy P. Broglio, J.C.D.
Archbishop for the Military Services, USA

2019 Triennial National Collection for the
ARCHDIOCESE FOR THE MILITARY SERVICES, USA
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